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From: Leeks, Robin <Robin.Leeks@westsuffolk.gov.uk>

Sent: 04 May 2017 14:21

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Network Rail Anglia Level Crossing Reductions TWA Order
Dear Sirs

I'would like to place a personal objection to closure of crossing S25 Cattishall on the basis that it is an
important crossing supporting leisure routes specifically National cycle network route 13. In an expanding
urban area the removal of this link will reduce access to the bridleways and footpath links to countryside to
the north of the railway in Bury St Edmunds and will force walkers, cyclists and horseriders onto busy
highways thius increasing risks to personal health and safety.

Robin Leeks
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